
 

 

THE FLASH

We invite you to join us on Sunday mornings from 9:30-10:00am for our Sunday School Sing-A-Long, located 
in the Activities Room of St. Anne’s.  At 10:00am, Sunday School teachers will gather their classes from the 

Sing-A-Long and begin their lessons.  We have classes for children ages 3—5th grade.  The children join the 
service and their families at The Peace. 

If you would like to continue to receive The Flash, and stay up to date with the latest family activities, please 
email khening@stpaulssalem.org and ask to be added to the monthly distribution list. 

Family Movie Night 
February 17th, 6:00pm 

 
Gather with us as we watch Gru and Dru meet for 
the first time ever in 
Despicable Me 3!  It 
will be played in the 
Ministry Center.  
Popcorn, pizza and 
drinks will be         
provided for a small 
donation.  
 

 
For the more mature 
crowd, we will be 
playing Dunkirk, in 
the adjoining Market 
Street Room. 
 
 

Both movies will run simultaneously.    

Parent’s Night Out 
February 10th, 5-9pm 

 
SPY (St. Paul’s Youth) is 
sponsoring a Parent’s 
Night Out just in time for 
Valentine’s Day!  Children 
will enjoy a night full of fun 
and games, while parents 
enjoy a night out together.  SPY will provide   
macaroni and cheese for the children for dinner, 
as well as snacks and drinks.  The cost for the 
night out is $25, which SPY will put towards their 
spring trip.  Space is limited, so please call Katy 
at 520-8402 or email khening@stpaulssalem.org 
to reserve your space today! 

MOPS 
February 13th, 9:30am/6:00pm 

 
St. Paul’s MOPS (Mothers Of PreschoolerS) will 
meet on Tuesday, February 13th.  The morning 
group meets at 9:30am and the evening group 
will meet at 6pm. 

 
If you are interested in joining 
one of our groups, or would 
like to learn more information, 
please contact Katy Hening at 
the church office at            
540-389-9307. 

Save The Date! 
 
St. Paul’s original VBS, Camp High Hope, is     
returning again this summer!  Mark your           
calendars and plan to join us June 25th-29th as 
we learn all about 
some of the first  
Olympians, and how 
we can pass the 
Christian torch on to 
others. 

Lego Night 
February 3rd, 6pm 

 

Get your kids creative juices flowing and join us at 
Lego Night!  They will build and create with some 

of our talented youth 
members who            
previously worked at the 
Lego Store. 


